
From: Shelly Kadow 
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 8:38:28 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather; Skidmore, Paul 
Subject: Elderberry Neighborhood Plan 2018  
  
Hi- 
 
I am opposed to the proposed change that would change the zoning of the 
Elderberry Neighbrohood from low desnity residential zoning to higher density 
and multiple level residential zoning. 
 
We moved to this part of Madison to get AWAY from this kind of zoning.  We are 
not interested in having more apartment buildings in this area.   There is already 
too much traffic on Old Sauk Road and the nearby roads. 
 
Please re-zone another area or build the apartments and other multi-level 
buildings somewhere else! 
 
Thank you! 
Michelle Kadow 
Concerned Citizen 
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